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Access to reproductive care, including abortion, affects the health of all families in 
Maine. Bearing and bringing up children is one of the most important jobs anyone can
do to support the health and growth of our communities. If potential parents are 
struggling financially, mentally, and/or physically they won’t be as able to support a 
child’s growth.  People, both men and women, need to be able to choose when to have
children by having excellent reproductive health care, including abortion, to create 
healthy families.   


